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Dear Skaneateles Residents,""
As the world, our nation, our state, and our county respond to the COVID-19 crisis, we provide you this update 
to our declared state of emergency in the Town of Skaneateles.""
Onondaga County has confirmed cases of COVID-19 in the Town of Skaneateles. The Onondaga County De-
partment of Health is supervising these and other cases to best aid each of these individuals and protect the 
public at large.  Individuals who may have come in contact with someone who has been confirmed to have the 
virus will be contacted by the Health Department.""
We are asking everyone in the Town of Skaneateles to adhere to social distancing. If you can, Stay Home even 
if you feel well. Keep 6ft of distance between you and others in public. Cancel unnecessary travel plans.  !"
Essential services of the Water Department and Transfer Station remain in operation for your health and safety. 
Our Highway Department is on call to address any road needs.  Town Hall, Planning, Zoning & Codes are con-
ducting business remotely and public meetings will be held via video conference using Zoom (meeting info will 
be published).  The Parks Department will continue to maintain our Parks and support our Conservation Areas.  
The Outreach Office and the Ecumenical Food Pantry with our schools and numerous civic/religious organiza-
tions continue to extend their services.  ""
If you or anyone you know is in need of meal assistance during this time contact:!
Emily Cullen:  ecullen@skanschools.org or (315) 291-2248 ""
Looking to Help?  "
PLEASE DONATE to our Local Outreach Program  "
https://www.townofskaneateles.com/covid-19/outreach-covid-19-relief-fund/""
Updates including any cancellations will be on our Website, Newsletter & Constant Contact Email. "
Please email or call if you are not enrolled for these notices.""
As able, please call & check in on other community members. We know this is a very challenging time for our 
residents as we try to navigate through hardships we never thought we would face.  Skaneateles has never 
walked away from supporting each other and we will get through this together.""
Please do not hesitate to contact the Supervisor directly at (315) 685-6726 or Town Councilors at the emails 
listed below.  A Contact Sheet and suggestions for Social Distancing is attached.""
Sincerely,""
Janet Aaron " " Town Supervisor  " " jaaron@townofskaneateles.com" "
Mark Tucker " " Town Councilor  " " mtucker@townofskaneateles.com "
Kevin McCormack " Town Councilor  ! " kmccormack@townofskaneateles.com"
Courtney Alexander " Town Councilor  " " calexander@townofskaneteles.com"
Chris Legg " " Town Councilor  " " clegg@townofskaneateles.com
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